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Very Important People
A sociologist and former fashion model takes readers inside the elite
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global party circuit of "models and bottles" to reveal how beautiful
young women are used to boost the status of men Million-dollar
birthday parties, megayachts on the French Riviera, and $40,000
bottles of champagne. In today's New Gilded Age, the world's moneyed
classes have taken conspicuous consumption to new extremes. In Very
Important People, sociologist, author, and former fashion model Ashley
Mears takes readers inside the exclusive global nightclub and party
circuit—from New York City and the Hamptons to Miami and SaintTropez—to reveal the intricate economy of beauty, status, and money
that lies behind these spectacular displays of wealth and leisure.
Mears spent eighteen months in this world of "models and bottles" to
write this captivating, sometimes funny, sometimes heartbreaking
narrative. She describes how clubs and restaurants pay promoters to
recruit beautiful young women to their venues in order to attract men
and get them to spend huge sums in the ritual of bottle service. These
"girls" enhance the status of the men and enrich club owners,
exchanging their bodily capital for as little as free drinks and a
chance to party with men who are rich or aspire to be. Though they are
priceless assets in the party circuit, these women are regarded as
worthless as long-term relationship prospects, and their bodies are
constantly assessed against men's money. A story of extreme gender
inequality in a seductive world, Very Important People unveils
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troubling realities behind moneyed leisure in an age of record
economic disparity.

The Media and Body Image

Laid
“The F*ck It Diet is not only hilarious, it is scientifically and
medically sound. A must read for any chronic dieter.” –Christiane
Northrup, MD, New York Times bestselling author of Women’s Bodies,
Women’s Wisdom” From comedian and ex-diet junkie Caroline Dooner, an
inspirational guide that will help you stop dieting, reboot your
relationship with food, and regain your personal power DIETING DOESN’T
WORK Not long term. In fact, our bodies are hardwired against it. But
each time our diets fail, instead of considering that maybe our
ridiculously low-carb diet is the problem, we wonder what’s wrong with
us. Why can’t we stick to our simple plan of grapefruit and tuna
fish??? Why are we so hungry? What is wrong with us??? We berate
ourselves for being lazy and weak, double down on our belief that
losing weight is the key to our everlasting happiness, and resolve to
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do better tomorrow. But it’s time we called a spade a spade:
Constantly trying to eat the smallest amount possible is a miserable
way to live, and it isn’t even working. So fuck eating like that. In
The F*ck It Diet, Caroline Dooner tackles the inherent flaws of
dieting and diet culture, and offers readers a counterintuitively
simple path to healing their physical, emotional, and mental
relationship with food. What’s the secret anti-diet? Eat. Whatever you
want. Honor your appetite and listen to your hunger. Trust that your
body knows what it is doing. Oh, and don’t forget to rest, breathe,
and be kind to yourself while you’re at it. Once you get yourself out
of survival mode, it will become easier and easier to eat what your
body really needs—a healthier relationship with food ultimately leads
to a healthier you. An ex-yo-yo dieter herself, Dooner knows how
terrifying it can be to break free of the vicious cycle, but with her
signature sharp humor and compassion, she shows readers that a
sustainable, easy relationship with food is possible. Irreverent and
empowering, The F*ck It Diet is call to arms for anyone who feels
guilt or pain over food, weight, or their body. It’s time to give up
the shame and start thriving. Welcome to the F*ck It Diet. Let’s Eat.

White Negroes
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We all age differently, but we can learn from shared experiences and
insights. The conversations, or paired essays, in Aging Thoughtfully
combine a philosopher's approach with a lawyer-economist's. Here are
ideas about when to retire, how to refashion social security to help
the elderly poor, how to learn from King Lear -- who did not retire
successfully -- and whether to enjoy or criticize anti-aging cosmetic
procedures. Some of the concerns are practical: philanthropic
decisions, relations with one's children and grandchildren, the
purchase of annuities, and how to provide for care in old age. Other
topics are cultural, ranging from the treatment of aging women in a
Strauss opera and various popular films, to a consideration of Donald
Trump's (and other men's) marriages to much younger women. These
engaging, thoughtful, and often humorous exchanges show how
stimulating discussions about our inevitable aging can be, and offer
valuable insight into how we all might age more thoughtfully, and with
zest and friendship.

Women, Culture & Politics
A wide-ranging study that illuminates the connection between epidemic
diseases and societal change, from the Black Death to Ebola This
sweeping exploration of the impact of epidemic diseases looks at how
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mass infectious outbreaks have shaped society, from the Black Death to
today. In a clear and accessible style, Frank M. Snowden reveals the
ways that diseases have not only influenced medical science and public
health, but also transformed the arts, religion, intellectual history,
and warfare. A multidisciplinary and comparative investigation of the
medical and social history of the major epidemics, this volume touches
on themes such as the evolution of medical therapy, plague literature,
poverty, the environment, and mass hysteria. In addition to providing
historical perspective on diseases such as smallpox, cholera, and
tuberculosis, Snowden examines the fallout from recent epidemics such
as HIV/AIDS, SARS, and Ebola and the question of the world’s
preparedness for the next generation of diseases.

To Fight Against This Age: On Fascism and Humanism
The story of Pecola Breedlove profiles an eleven-year-old AfricanAmerican girl growing up in an America that values blue-eyed blondes
and the tragedy that results from her longing to be accepted.

The Beauty Myth
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— Irish Book of the Year Finalist! — An Amazon Best Books of the Year
So Far pick! A whimsical, touching debut about loneliness, friendship
and hope Vivian doesn't feel like she fits in - and never has. As a
child, she was so whimsical that her parents told her she was "left by
fairies." Now, living alone in Dublin, the neighbors treat her like
she's crazy, her older sister condescends to her, social workers seem
to have registered her as troubled, and she hasn't a friend in the
world. So, she decides it's time to change her life: She begins by
advertising for a friend. Not just any friend. She wants one named
Penelope. Meanwhile, she roams the city, mapping out a new
neighborhood every day, seeking her escape route to a better world,
the other world her parents told her she came from. And then one day
someone named Penelope answers her ad for a friend. And from that
moment on, Vivian's life begins to change. Debut author Caitriona
Lally offers readers an exhilaratingly fresh take on the Irish love
for lyricism, humor, and inventive wordplay in a book that is, in
itself, deeply charming, and deeply moving.

Car Sick
Learn to love your body—for real this time Women in touch with the
wisdom of their bodies are the single greatest threat to societal
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systems of domination, oppression, and control. We are also the
greatest possibility to bring healing, peace, and restoration to our
world. —Lauren Geertsen No matter how much we try to tell ourselves to
love our bodies and accept our flaws, most women can’t quite get
there. Even though we know the beauty standard is unrealistic, we
secretly feel like it would be so much easier if our stomach were just
a little flatter, or our skin a little smoother, or a million other
little things. As a result, we sacrifice our health, heritage, sanity,
and lives on the altar of beauty culture. Why is it so hard to feel
confident about our bodies, or even just accept them? Because
willpower alone isn’t enough to undo generations of brainwashing
intended to repress women’s confidence and power. In The Invisible
Corset, Geertsen carefully illustrates the psychological gaslighting
that leads women to internalize the belief that their appearance makes
them not only unworthy of love, but incapable of fulfilling their
actual destiny. By highlighting each restricting string of the
invisible corset all women wear, Geertsen helps us reclaim our bodies
for ourselves, discovering newfound confidence, power, joy, and
pleasure as we do. You’ll explore: How the invisible corset cuts you
off from your body’s wisdom and nature’s intelligence—the true sources
of your intuition, pleasure, and power How beauty culture is the most
recent form of patriarchal oppression — and why women are both
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responsible and able to free ourselves Why the body positivity
movement often makes self-criticism even worse The racist history of
beauty culture, and how it still perpetuates racism today Journaling
prompts, rituals, meditations, and other exercises to help unravel the
toxic beliefs that keep the invisible corset in place A variety of
practices to help you reconnect with your body—to tune into your
intuition, set healthy boundaries, align with your True Self, and more
For any woman who is ready to go from struggle, discomfort, control,
and shame to pleasure, confidence, freedom, and soul-fulfilling
purpose, The Invisible Corset is an essential guide.

The Latehomecomer
Civilization and Its Discontents is considered Freud's most brilliant
work. In it he states his views on the broad question of man's place
in the world. It has been praised, dissected, lambasted, interpreted,
and reinterpreted. Originally published in 1930, it seeks to answer
several questions fundamental to human society and its
organization—What influences led to the creation of civilization? Why
and how did it come to be? What determines civilization’s trajectory?
This process, argues Freud, is an inherent quality of civilization
that instills perpetual feelings of discontent in its citizens.
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Freud's theme is that what works for civilization doesn't necessarily
work for man. Man, by nature aggressive and egotistical, seeks selfsatisfaction.

Beauty Sick
Argues that because human beings are all connected to each other and
the planet, the key to creating a better world is to understand that
our personal choices contain transformational power.

Bad Girls and Sick Boys
This is the first anthology to take a theoretical look at violence
against women. Each essay shows how philosophy provides a powerful
tool for examining a difficult and deep-rooted social problem. Stanley
G. French, Wanda Teays, and Laura M. Purdy, all philosophers, present
a familiar phenomenon in a new and striking fashion. The editors
employ a two-tiered approach to this vital issue. Contributors
consider both interpersonal violence, such as rape and battering; and
also systemic violence, such as sexual harassment, pornography,
prostitution, and violence in a medical context. The editors have
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further broadened the discussion to include such cross-cultural issues
as rape in war, dowry deaths, female genital mutilation, and
international policies on violence against women. Against this wide
range of topics, which integrate personal perspectives with the
philosophical, the contributors offer powerful analyses of the causes
and effects of violence against women, as well as potential policies
for effecting change.

Love in the Time of Cholera (Illustrated Edition)
In search of a place to call home, thousands of Hmong families made
the journey from the war-torn jungles of Laos to the overcrowded
refugee camps of Thailand and onward to America. But lacking a written
language of their own, the Hmong experience has been primarily
recorded by others. Driven to tell her family’s story after her
grandmother’s death, The Latehomecomer is Kao Kalia Yang’s tribute to
the remarkable woman whose spirit held them all together. It is also
an eloquent, firsthand account of a people who have worked hard to
make their voices heard. Beginning in the 1970s, as the Hmong were
being massacred for their collaboration with the United States during
the Vietnam War, Yang recounts the harrowing story of her family’s
captivity, the daring rescue undertaken by her father and uncles, and
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their narrow escape into Thailand where Yang was born in the Ban Vinai
Refugee Camp. When she was six years old, Yang’s family immigrated to
America, and she evocatively captures the challenges of adapting to a
new place and a new language. Through her words, the dreams, wisdom,
and traditions passed down from her grandmother and shared by an
entire community have finally found a voice. Together with her sister,
Kao Kalia Yang is the founder of a company dedicated to helping
immigrants with writing, translating, and business services. A
graduate of Carleton College and Columbia University, Yang has
recently screened The Place Where We Were Born, a film documenting the
experiences of Hmong American refugees. Visit her website at
www.kaokaliayang.com.

Tuesdays with Morrie
The ultimate guide to building confidence in your body, beauty,
clothes and life in an era of toxic social media-driven beauty
standards. “A self-confidence bible that every woman should
read.”—Caroline Dooner, author of The F*ck It Diet Empowering,
insightful, and psychology-driven, Beyond Beautiful is filled with
proven, no-BS strategies for proactive self-care. This stylish and
practical handbook takes a deep-dive into all of the factors that make
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it hard to feel good about yourself, and offers sage answers to tricky
questions, like: • Why do I hate the way I look in pictures? • How can
I stop feeling like a total slob compared to everyone on social media?
• How exactly does this "self-love" thing work? • How do I find the
confidence to use less make up, stop shaving, or wear what I want? •
Is body positivity really the answer? Illustrated with full-color art,
Beyond Beautiful is a much-needed breath of fresh air that will help
you live your best life, know your worth, and stop wasting any more
precious energy and mental space worrying about the way you look.
Praise for Beyond Beautiful “This compact book delves into every
aspect of the body-image problem and sets forth feasible ideas for
accepting one’s physical appearance to enhance confidence and
joy.”—Library Journal (starred review) “Rees’s emboldening message
will surely help any reader struggling with selfconfidence.”—Publishers Weekly

Face Value
Presents a history of the sport and an examination of the lifestyle,
attitudes, and passions of its enthusiasts
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Crazy Like Us
The bestselling classic that redefined our view od the relationship
between beauty and female identity. In today's world, women have more
power, legal recognition, and professional success than ever before.
Alongside the evident progress of the women's movement, however,
writer and journalist Naomi Wolf is troubled by a different kind of
social control, which, she argues, may prove just as restrictive as
the traditional image of homemaker and wife. It's the beauty myth, an
obsession with physical perfection that traps the modern woman in an
endless spiral of hope, self-consciousness, and self-hatred as she
tries to fulfill society's impossible definition of "the flawless
beauty."

Beauty and Misogyny
I once believed that we only had to put in place the conditions for
equality for the remnants of old-fashioned sexism in our culture to
wither away. I am ready to admit that I was wrong.' Empowerment,
liberation, choice. Once the watchwords of feminism, these terms have
now been co-opted by a society that sells women an airbrushed, highly
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sexualised and increasingly narrow vision of femininity. Drawing on a
wealth of research and personal interviews, LIVING DOLLS is a straighttalking, passionate and important book that makes us look afresh at
women and girls, at sexism and femininity - today.

The Bluest Eye
Linda S. Kauffman turns the pornography debate on its head with this
audacious analysis of recent taboo-shattering fiction, film, and
performance art. Investigating the role of fantasy in art, politics,
and popular culture, she shows how technological advances in medicine
and science (magnetic resonance imaging, computers, and
telecommunications) have profoundly altered our concepts of the human
body. Cyberspace is producing new forms of identity and subjectivity.
The novelists, filmmakers, and performers in Bad Girls and Sick Boys
are the interpreters of these brave new worlds, cartographers who are
busy mapping the fin-de-millennium environment that already envelops
us. Bad Girls and Sick Boys offers a vital and entertaining tour of
the current cultural landscape. Kauffman boldly connects the dots
between the radical artists who shatter taboos and challenge legal and
aesthetic conventions. She links writers like John Hawkes and Robert
Coover to Kathy Acker and William Vollmann; filmmakers like Ngozi
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Onwurah and Isaac Julien to Brian De Palma and Gus Van Sant; and
performers like Carolee Schneemann and Annie Sprinkle to the visual
arts. Kauffman's lively interviews with J. G. Ballard, David
Cronenberg, Bob Flanagan, and Orlan add an extraordinary dimension to
her timely and convincing argument.

Aging Thoughtfully
Should western beauty practices, ranging from lipstick to labiaplasty,
be included within the United Nations understandings of harmful
traditional/cultural practices? By examining the role of common beauty
practices in damaging the health of women, creating sexual difference,
and enforcing female deference, this book argues that they should. In
the 1970s feminists criticized pervasive beauty regimes such as
dieting and depilation, but some ‘new’ feminists argue that beauty
practices are no longer oppressive now that women can ‘choose’ them.
However, in the last two decades the brutality of western beauty
practices seems to have become much more severe, requiring the
breaking of skin, spilling of blood and rearrangement or amputation of
body parts. Beauty and Misogyny seeks to make sense of why beauty
practices are not only just as persistent, but in many ways more
extreme. It examines the pervasive use of makeup, the misogyny of
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fashion and high-heeled shoes, and looks at the role of pornography in
the creation of increasingly popular beauty practices such as breast
implants, genital waxing and surgical alteration of the labia. It
looks at the cosmetic surgery and body piercing/cutting industries as
being forms of self-mutilation by proxy, in which the surgeons and
piercers serve as proxies to harm women’s bodies, and concludes by
considering how a culture of resistance to these practices can be
created. This essential work will appeal to students and teachers of
feminist psychology, gender studies, cultural studies, and feminist
sociology at both undergraduate and postgraduate levels, and to anyone
with an interest in feminism, women and beauty, and women’s health.

The F*ck It Diet
Laid offers more than 40 personal narratives - from young women and
men - about everything involving sex and being sexual. Need-to-know
facts and Q&A's accompany each chapter, providing food for thought on
the many important and often maligned or misunderstood topics this
book addresses.

The Invisible Corset
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“This is a book for people who want the West to regain its moral high
ground, and who want to think hard about how to help achieve that.”
—Anne Applebaum An international bestseller, To Fight Against This Age
consists of two beautifully written, cogent, and urgent essays about
the rise of fascism and the ways in which we can combat it. In “The
Eternal Return of Fascism,” Rob Riemen explores the theoretical
weakness of fascism, which depends on a politics of resentment, the
incitement of anger and fear, xenophobia, the need for scapegoats, and
its hatred of the life of the mind. He draws on history and philosophy
as well as the essays and novels of Thomas Mann and Albert Camus to
explain the global resurgence of fascism, often disguised by its false
promises of ushering in freedom and greatness. Riemen’s own response
to what he sees as the spiritual crisis of our age is articulated in
“The Return of Europa,” a moving story about the meaning of European
humanism with its universal values of truth, beauty, justice, and love
for life—values that are the origin and basis of a democratic
civilization. To Fight Against This Age is as timely as it is
timeless, to be read by those who want to understand and change the
world in which they live.

Cinderella Ate My Daughter
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Nationally syndicated radio host and columnist Michael Brown provides
a handbook for a biblically-based moral and cultural renaissance,
revealing that the key to recapturing America’s greatness consists in
returning to our spiritual and moral roots. America is at a tipping
point, and never has this been more apparent than right now. We are in
danger of losing our spiritual and moral heritage, making many believe
that we have fallen beyond the point of recovery. This book is here to
say, that, yes, we have fallen. In fact, fallen much further than we
realize, but that our country’s best days are ahead—with the help of a
radical, moral, and cultural revolution, beginning with the church.
This book is a manual for the revolution. On all fronts, Americans are
talking about the need for revolution, arguing from the left and the
right that “the status quo must go!” This book comes at just the right
time, as people are wondering what in the world has happened to our
country—from the homes to the college campuses, from the inner cities
to the White House, from our national debt to the material found on
our computers and TV screens. In clear, compelling prose, Brown covers
topics ranging from the sexualization of pop culture to the dumbing
down of our schools to the undermining of family structures to a
pervasive culture of entitlement, while pointing consistently to the
Bible’s solution to these issues. A radical call for reformation
written with sobriety and hope, Saving a Sick America provides the
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inspiration and guidance necessary for a moral and cultural
revolution.

Beauty Sick
In this loose retelling of Howard's End, Zadie Smith considers the big
questions: Why do we fall in love with the people we do? Why do we
visit our mistakes on our children? What makes life truly beautiful?
Set in New England mainly and London partly, On Beauty concerns a pair
of feuding families—the Belseys and the Kippses—and a clutch of doomed
affairs. It puts low morals among high ideals and asks some searching
questions about what life does to love. For the Belseys and the
Kippses, the confusions—both personal and political—of our uncertain
age are about to be brought close to home: right to the heart of
family.

Living Dolls
An award-winning Northwestern University psychology professor reveals
how the cultural obsession with women's appearance is an epidemic that
harms women's ability to get ahead and to live happy, meaningful
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lives, in this powerful, eye-opening work in the vein of Naomi Wolf,
Peggy Orenstein, and Sheryl Sandberg. Today’s young women face a
bewildering set of contradictions when it comes to beauty. They don’t
want to be Barbie dolls but, like generations of women before them,
are told they must look like them. They’re angry about the media’s
treatment of women but hungrily consume the very outlets that belittle
them. They mock modern culture’s absurd beauty ideal and make videos
exposing Photoshopping tricks, but feel pressured to emulate the same
images they criticize by posing with a "skinny arm." They understand
that what they see isn’t real but still download apps to airbrush
their selfies. Yet these same young women are fierce fighters for the
issues they care about. They are ready to fight back against their
beauty-sick culture and create a different world for themselves, but
they need a way forward. In Beauty Sick, Dr. Renee Engeln, whose TEDx
talk on beauty sickness has received more than 250,000 views, reveals
the shocking consequences of our obsession with girls’ appearance on
their emotional and physical health and their wallets and ambitions,
including depression, eating disorders, disruptions in cognitive
processing, and lost money and time. Combining scientific studies with
the voices of real women of all ages, she makes clear that to truly
fulfill their potential, we must break free from cultural forces that
feed destructive desires, attitudes, and words—from fat-shaming to
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denigrating commentary about other women. She provides inspiration and
workable solutions to help girls and women overcome negative attitudes
and embrace their whole selves, to transform their lives, claim the
futures they deserve, and, ultimately, change their world.

The Feminine Mystique
Released for the first time in paperback, this landmark social and
political volume on feminism is credited with being responsible for
raising awareness, liberating both sexes, and triggering major
advances in the feminist movement. Reprint.

Hair Story
Set on the Caribbean coast of South America, this love story brings
together Fermina Daza, her distinguished husband, and a man who has
secretly loved her for more than fifty years.

The Rime of the Ancient Mariner
The twenty-first century is gridlocked. Mass motorisation has ruptured
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community ties, bankrupted a nation of family shops, and bred a nation
of obese children and adults. Politicians stumble from one transport
crisis to the next. Lynn Sloman proposes a novel way forward-- not
through the big-bang civil engineering projects, but by getting people
to think about their choices, rather than reaching for their car keys.
She shows how de-motorisation works: in place of traffic, it offers
neighbourly streets and vibrant city centres. Copenhagen's decision to
create pedestrian streets in the city centre has made it an outdoor
theatre, filled with celebration and spectacle even in winter. From
small towns like Langenlois in Austria, to the centre of London, demotorisation is transforming urban surroundings. We do not need to get
rid of cars altogether. What we do need is to change the way we think
about travel. Car Sick is a passionate, well-argued case for moving
away from a car-centred to a people-centred society.

A Tour Through the Whole Island of Great Britain
Stolen from her village, sold to the highest bidder, fifteen-year-old
Amari has only one thing left of her own -- hope. Amari's life was
once perfect. Engaged to the handsomest man in her tribe, adored by
her family, and living in a beautiful village, she could not have
imagined everything could be taken away from her in an instant. But
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when slave traders invade her village and brutally murder her entire
family, Amari finds herself dragged away to a slave ship headed to the
Carolinas, where she is bought by a plantation owner and given to his
son as a birthday present. Survival seems all that Amari can hope for.
But then an act of unimaginable cruelty provides her with an
opportunity to escape, and with an indentured servant named Polly she
flees to Fort Mose, Florida, in search of sanctuary at the Spanish
colony. Can the illusive dream of freedom sustain Amari and Polly on
their arduous journey, fraught with hardship and danger?

Eggshells
Two world wars, the Civil Rights movement, and a Jheri curl later,
Blacks in America continue to have a complex and convoluted
relationship with their hair. From the antebellum practice of shaving
the head in an attempt to pass as a "free" person to the 1998 uproar
over a White third-grade teacher's reading of the book Nappy Hair, the
issues surrounding African American hair continue to linger as we
enter the twenty-first century. Hair Story is a historical and
anecdotal exploration of Black Americans' tangled hair roots. A
chronological look at the culture and politics behind the everchanging state of Black hair from fifteenth-century Africa to the
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present-day United States, it ties the personal to the political and
the popular. Read about: * Why Black American slaves used items like
axle grease and eel skin to straighten their hair. * How a Mexican
chemist straightened Black hair using his formula for turning sheep's
wool into a minklike fur. * How the Afro evolved from militant style
to mainstream fashion trend. * What prompted the creation of the Jheri
curl and the popular style's fall from grace. * The story behind Bo
Derek's controversial cornrows and the range of reactions they
garnered. Major figures in the history of Black hair are presented,
from early hair-care entrepreneurs Annie Turnbo Malone and Madam C. J.
Walker to unintended hair heroes like Angela Davis and Bob Marley.
Celebrities, stylists, and cultural critics weigh in on the burgeoning
sociopolitical issues surrounding Black hair, from the historically
loaded terms "good" and "bad" hair, to Black hair in the workplace, to
mainstream society's misrepresentation and misunderstanding of kinky
locks. Hair Story is the book that Black Americans can use as a
benchmark for tracing a unique aspect of their history, and it's a
book that people of all races will celebrate as the reference guide
for understanding Black hair.

The Psychosocial Implications of Disney Movies
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It is well known that American culture is a dominant force at home and
abroad; our exportation of everything from movies to junk food is a
well-documented phenomenon. But is it possible America's most
troubling impact on the globalizing world has yet to be accounted for?
In Crazy Like Us, Ethan Watters reveals that the most devastating
consequence of the spread of American culture has not been our golden
arches or our bomb craters but our bulldozing of the human psyche
itself: We are in the process of homogenizing the way the world goes
mad. America has been the world leader in generating new mental health
treatments and modern theories of the human psyche. We export our
psychopharmaceuticals packaged with the certainty that our biomedical
knowledge will relieve the suffering and stigma of mental illness. We
categorize disorders, thereby defining mental illness and health, and
then parade these seemingly scientific certainties in front of the
world. The blowback from these efforts is just now coming to light: It
turns out that we have not only been changing the way the world talks
about and treats mental illness -- we have been changing the mental
illnesses themselves. For millennia, local beliefs in different
cultures have shaped the experience of mental illness into endless
varieties. Crazy Like Us documents how American interventions have
discounted and worked to change those indigenous beliefs, often at a
dizzying rate. Over the last decades, mental illnesses popularized in
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America have been spreading across the globe with the speed of
contagious diseases. Watters travels from China to Tanzania to bring
home the unsettling conclusion that the virus is us: As we introduce
Americanized ways of treating mental illnesses, we are in fact
spreading the diseases. In post-tsunami Sri Lanka, Watters reports on
the Western trauma counselors who, in their rush to help,
inadvertently trampled local expressions of grief, suffering, and
healing. In Hong Kong, he retraces the last steps of the teenager
whose death sparked an epidemic of the American version of anorexia
nervosa. Watters reveals the truth about a multi-million-dollar
campaign by one of the world's biggest drug companies to change the
Japanese experience of depression -- literally marketing the disease
along with the drug. But this book is not just about the damage we've
caused in faraway places. Looking at our impact on the psyches of
people in other cultures is a gut check, a way of forcing ourselves to
take a fresh look at our own beliefs about mental health and healing.
When we examine our assumptions from a farther shore, we begin to
understand how our own culture constantly shapes and sometimes creates
the mental illnesses of our time. By setting aside our role as the
world's therapist, we may come to accept that we have as much to learn
from other cultures' beliefs about the mind as we have to teach.
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On Beauty
The rise of the girlie-girl, warns Peggy Orenstein, is no innocent
phenomenon. Following her acclaimed books Flux, Schoolgirls, and the
provocative New York Times bestseller Waiting for Daisy, Orenstein’s
Cinderella Ate My Daughter offers a radical, timely wake-up call for
parents, revealing the dark side of a pretty and pink culture
confronting girls at every turn as they grow into adults.

Civilization and Its Discontents
Explores the rich but hidden role that disability plays in modern art
and in aesthetic judgments

The More Beautiful World Our Hearts Know Is Possible
In White Negroes, cultural commentator, essayist, and scholar Lauren
Michele Jackson explores trends started in Black communities that have
caught on and become cool, hugely popular and lucrative, but that
exclude Black communities once mainstream audiences and mainstream
dollars latch on. The consequences of this phenomenon can be easy to
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miss, as it is so ingrained in our consumer habits. Yet over and over,
Black intellectual property is converted into white profit - one
hashtag, hair style, music genre, and dance move at a time. This,
Jackson argues, plays a role in keeping Black people from achieving
economic, political, and social equity. Weaving together media
scholarship and cultural critique, Jackson re-situates cultural
appropriation as more than just a new buzzword. It is, she contends,
simply another chapter in the long history of whiteness thriving at
the expense, stolen labor and ingenuity of Black people. Further, her
interrogation and exposure of the interracial antagonism resting on
the other side of appropriation unravels behavior that feels normal
only because it is common. Piercing, audacious, and bursting with popculture touchstones, White Negroes introduces a bold new voice in
Jackson. Her debut is both a love letter to the creativity of Black
folks and an urgent call for more thoughtful consumption by those who
consider themselves "allies."

(Sick)
In this volume of 15 articles, contributors from a wide range of
disciplines present their analyses of Disney movies and Disney music,
which are mainstays of popular culture. The power of the Disney brand
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has heightened the need for academics to question whether Disney’s
films and music function as a tool of the Western elite that shapes
the views of those less empowered. Given its global reach, how the
Walt Disney Company handles the role of race, gender, and sexuality in
social structural inequality merits serious reflection according to a
number of the articles in the volume. On the other hand, other authors
argue that Disney productions can help individuals cope with difficult
situations or embrace progressive thinking. The different approaches
to the assessment of Disney films as cultural artifacts also vary
according to the theoretical perspectives guiding the interpretation
of both overt and latent symbolic meaning in the movies. The authors
of the 15 articles encourage readers to engage with the material,
showcasing a variety of views about the good, the bad, and the best
way forward.

Beyond Beautiful
"Part social commentary, part cultural analysis, part careful
investigation and part powerful personal anecdotes, a provocative book
explores the relationship between appearance and science, social
media, sex, friendship, language and advertising to show how beauty
actually affects us day to day,"--NoveList.
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The Interpretation of Cultures
A collection of speeches and writings by political activist Angela
Davis which address the political and social changes of the past
decade as they are concerned with the struggle for racial, sexual, and
economic equality.

Epidemics and Society
An award-winning Northwestern University psychology professor reveals
how the cultural obsession with women's appearance is an epidemic that
harms women's ability to get ahead and to live happy, meaningful
lives, in this powerful, eye-opening work in the vein of Naomi Wolf,
Peggy Orenstein, and Sheryl Sandberg. Today’s young women face a
bewildering set of contradictions when it comes to beauty. They don’t
want to be Barbie dolls but, like generations of women before them,
are told they must look like them. They’re angry about the media’s
treatment of women but hungrily consume the very outlets that belittle
them. They mock modern culture’s absurd beauty ideal and make videos
exposing Photoshopping tricks, but feel pressured to emulate the same
images they criticize by posing with a "skinny arm." They understand
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that what they see isn’t real but still download apps to airbrush
their selfies. Yet these same young women are fierce fighters for the
issues they care about. They are ready to fight back against their
beauty-sick culture and create a different world for themselves, but
they need a way forward. In Beauty Sick, Dr. Renee Engeln, whose TEDx
talk on beauty sickness has received more than 250,000 views, reveals
the shocking consequences of our obsession with girls’ appearance on
their emotional and physical health and their wallets and ambitions,
including depression, eating disorders, disruptions in cognitive
processing, and lost money and time. Combining scientific studies with
the voices of real women of all ages, she makes clear that to truly
fulfill their potential, we must break free from cultural forces that
feed destructive desires, attitudes, and words—from fat-shaming to
denigrating commentary about other women. She provides inspiration and
workable solutions to help girls and women overcome negative attitudes
and embrace their whole selves, to transform their lives, claim the
futures they deserve, and, ultimately, change their world.

Disability Aesthetics
Britain in the early eighteenth century: an introduction that is both
informative and imaginative, reliable and entertaining. To the
Page 32/37

Access PDF Beauty Sick How The Cultural Obsession With Appearance
Hurts Girls And Women
tradition of travel writing Daniel Defoe brings a lifetime's
experience as a businessman, soldier, economic journalist and spy, and
his Tour (1724-6) is an invaluable source of social and economic
history. But this book is far more than a beautifully written guide to
Britain just before the industrial revolution, for Defoe possessed a
wild, inventive streak that endows his work with astonishing energy
and tension, and the Tour is his deeply imaginative response to a
brave new economic world. By employing his skills as a chronicler, a
polemicist and a creative writer keenly sensitive to the depredations
of time, Defoe more than achieves his aim of rendering 'the present
state' of Britain.

Violence Against Women
Drawing together literature from sociology, gender studies and
psychology, this text offers a broad discussion on body image in the
context of socio-cultural change, gender politics and self-identity.

Copper Sun
A special 20th anniversary edition of the beloved international
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bestseller that changed millions of lives Maybe it was a grandparent,
or a teacher, or a colleague. Someone older, patient and wise, who
understood you when you were young and searching, helped you see the
world as a more profound place, gave you sound advice to help you make
your way through it. For Mitch Albom, that person was Morrie Schwartz,
his college professor from nearly twenty years ago. Maybe, like Mitch,
you lost track of this mentor as you made your way, and the insights
faded, and the world seemed colder. Wouldn't you like to see that
person again, ask the bigger questions that still haunt you, receive
wisdom for your busy life today the way you once did when you were
younger? Mitch Albom had that second chance. He reconnected with
Morrie in the last months of the older man's life. Knowing he was
dying, Morrie visited with Mitch in his study every Tuesday, just as
they used to back in college. Their rekindled relationship turned into
one final "class:" lessons in how to live. Tuesdays with Morrie is a
magical chronicle of their time together, through which Mitch shares
Morrie's lasting gift with the world.

Saving a Sick America
In The Interpretation of Cultures, the most original anthropologist of
his generation moved far beyond the traditional confines of his
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discipline to develop an important new concept of culture. This
groundbreaking book, winner of the 1974 Sorokin Award of the American
Sociological Association, helped define for an entire generation of
anthropologists what their field is ultimately about.
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